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• As a reminder, Watlow has discontinued producing 

the Radiant Panel used for Thermal/Acoustical 
Insulation testing.

• Radiant Panels are now assembled and sold by 
Power Modules, Inc.

• Contact Info:
John Chapin
President, Power Modules Inc.
1210 Stanbridge St.
Norristown  PA 19401-5315
Phone: 610-292-8900
Fax: 610-292-8898
E-Mail: jchapin@pmiheat.com

http://www.pmiheat.com/
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• PMI is purchasing the parts (emitter strips and casings) from 

Watlow and fabricating the Radiant Panels.
• PMI will continue working with the FAA to ensure adherence to 

the tight specifications.
• The new radiant panel fabricated by PMI was delivered to the 

Tech Center in early May.
• The panel and the new thermocouple were installed in the test 

chamber and calibrated.
• The panel was then removed and shipped to Triumph Insulation 

Systems (formerly the Mexmil Company) for calibration.
• The panel is currently in transit to Lamart for calibration.
• Setpoint and chamber temperature data will be tabulated to 

ensure there is no significant variations.
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